
 
 

Memorandum 
Jan. 20, 2022 

 
 
To:  File 
 
From:  Mike Turcott, Transportation Planning Specialist 

 
Subject: TR-210596 – CWW LLC 

Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Project 
Private Crossing Signage  
  

On Sept. 30, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) awarded a 
GCPF grant totaling $7,375.41 to CWW LLC to fund a project to install 69 warning sign 
assemblies at 43 private crossings on its lines in Columbia and Walla Walla Counties.  
 
On Dec. 14, 2021, CWW LLC submitted a request for reimbursement along with photos of the 
new signs installed at each crossing listed in the application. UTC staff verified that the project 
was completed according to the specifications outlined in the order approving the grant.  
 
Please close this docket.  
 
 
 


